
 
 

Dear Kemp Mill Neighbors and Friends, you are invited to attend the next 
 

KEMP MILL CIVIC ASSOCIATION MEETING  

 

THIS EVENING! 
 

7:30-9pm, Wednesday, March 29, 2017  

Young Israel Shomrai Emunah, Social Hall 
1132 Arcola Ave., on the left as you enter the Kemp Mill Shopping Center 

 

Refreshments will be served, including pizza, thanks to the generosity of Ben Yehuda Pizza and Shalom Kosher 
 

 

AGENDA    
 

  1. ELECTION          7:35-7:50   

   Vacancies for Vice President and 2 Directors need to be filled.  Nominations are urged and 
   invited from the community, and can be accepted until the actual election.  Please email  
   Ira.h.ungar@gmail.com to nominate. 
 
  2. REPAVING LAMBERTON to HERMLEIGH     7:50-8:10 
   Speakers: Randy Paugh, Pavement Management Chief; Nick Boone, On-Site Inspector 
   Montgomery County Department of Transportation 

 
  3. WHEATON POST OFFICE New Management    8:10-8:25 
          Speaker: Gabriel Hamilton, Silver Spring Postmaster; Manager (temporary), Wheaton Post Office  

 
  4. MARYLAND HOUSE OF DELEGATES Report    8:25-8:35 
   Speaker: Delegate Maricé Morales, Maryland House of Delegates, District 19 (covers Kemp Mill) 
 
  5. UPDATES -- Kemp Mill Urban Park, New website, Election results, Deer,  8:35-9:00 
   Transportation improvements, other state and federal legislation, Spanish translator,  
   WSSC, Cars crushed by County trees, Crime, Seniors, Interim library, KMES fence, U-Haul     

 
	 	 	 	 	
	
		 Thank you for participating in the KMCA and making Kemp Mill a better place to live. 
      We honor your time, and recognize that it is our most precious asset. KMCA is all- 
  volunteer, and needs your help – please volunteer to help on a project or committee. 
  
   Ira Ungar, President, Kemp Mill Civic Association, president@kempmill.org, ira.h.ungar@gmail.com,  
  202-361-4167 cell, 301-649-6517 home.  Support the Kemp Mill Civic Association with a $10/year 
  per household membership.  Pay at kempmill.org, or send a check to Treasurer Marci Lavine Bloch 
  (treasurer@kempmill.org), 933 Clintwood Dr., Silver Spring, MD 20902. You are invited to join our  
  email discussion group, kempmill@googlegroups.com, by going to http://groups.google.com, type 
 “kempmill” in the search bar on the top, which will lead you to sign up to the "Kemp Mill Civic  
  Association discussion group."  The Kemp Mill Civic Association is now on Twitter and Facebook.  
  Follow us on social media for updates about meetings, activities and news items that are important  
  to Kemp Mill residents.  Twitter: @KempMillCivic.  Facebook: www.Facebook.com/KempMillCivic. 
 
 


